
Safety concerns regarding parking at Aberfoyle
Public School prompted certain amendments
to the Township Parking By-Law. The following
chart outlines the no stopping zones.  Do not
stop in a NO STOPPING zone for any reason.
These are areas where a stopped vehicle
could obstruct the visibility of other drivers
and pedestrians and increase the likelihood of
a collision. 

The real penalty for not obeying school zone
traffic regulations is that you may jeopardize
the safety of children and other people using
the road. As a motorist, it is important that
you respect the traffic control regulations
and safety practices to keep our roads safe
especially around schools. 

Puslinch Parking By-Law
Amendment Aberfoyle School

 

The Puslinch Parking By-Law regulates the
parking or stopping of vehicles on roads within
the Township of Puslinch to help ensure safety
within the community. To view the Parking By-
Law visit www.puslinch.ca/by-laws.

What is the Puslinch Parking By-Law?

What Parking By-Law amendments
affect  Aberfoyle School?

 Contact Us 
www.puslinch.ca | admin@puslinch.ca | 519-763-1226  

The Township recently worked with the
School Board on the installation of the Old
Brock Rd sidewalks. Parents are encouraged
to park at the Puslinch Community Centre
and walk their children to the school
property. 

Parking Alternatives for Parents 

Why take a chance?  

When will the new amendments take
effect? 
The new Parking By-Law signage will be
installed by the end of March 2021 weather
dependent. 

http://www.puslinch.ca/by-laws



